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July 16, 2020 
 
RBC Church Family, 
 
In light of Governor Ivey’s statewide mask mandate that goes into effect today, Thursday July 
16th, we ask that everyone participating in person in the Sunday morning worship gathering, as 
well as any other on-site meetings, comply with this new state guideline. Specifically, we are 
asking that you wear a mask upon entering the building and at all times inside of the building, 
until you exit. Though we are not legally required to adhere to the mandate, our staff and 
leadership feel that it is something we as a congregation ought to do during this time. 
 
We recognize that many of you have already been doing this, but for others this will be a 
change. This will be a change for our staff and worship team as well. However, we too will all be 
masked when not on the stage. If you should arrive at the church and have forgotten your mask 
at home, we will have a mask available for you in the foyer. 
 
Our combined efforts in this will help us sustain our current programming and help expedite 
the time in which we are able to resume our other on campus programs beyond the Sunday 
morning worship service. 
 
We aim to communicate further about adjustments to Fall programming, like Sunday School 
and Wednesday Evening Activities, in the coming week. 
 
If you have any questions or specific needs, please contact me. 
 
Thanks, 
 
Chase McLain 
Associate Pastor 
Riverchase Baptist Church 
chase@rbcstaff.com 
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